Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

13 January 2016

Subject: Manchester Museum Egyptian Workshop Name: Miss Ann Other
Class: 3B

Dear Parent/Carer,

| have the great pleasure to announce our next exciting trip together as a whole class. | feel
strongly that it is important for children to have a wide range of experiences outside of school as
well as in the classroom. Our class learning focus this term has been Egypt, both ancient and
modern. The class will have an opportunity to develop their historical enquiry skills and knowledge
of ancient Egypt.

Our trip is to take place on Monday 25th January. We will leave school at 9:00 am and expect
to be back in school by 15:15. The cost of the trip is £12.60 per child. This includes a 90 minute
Egyptian workshop and a 90 minute tour of the museum and all of the travelling costs. The
children are to wear their normal school uniform. Children who receive a free school meal will be
provided with a packed lunch by the school, any other children who would like a school packed
lunch will need to let me know. Could you please ensure that the children have no glass bottles
with their lunch and no fizzy drinks.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money.
Alternatively, you can pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the school shop on
Parentmail2.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Cotterill,

Manchester Museum Egyptian Workshop

| would like my child to go to Manchester Museum and | enclose £12.60 to cover the cost of the
trip.

Child’s name:

Parent/Guardian’s name:

Parent/Guardian’s signature:




